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Santa Marta, June 20th, 2012 

 

Dear colleagues, 

We are pleased to announce that the organization and planning of the 5th Paleopathology 

Association Meeting in South America, PAMinSA V, has already begun.  

The meeting will take place in Santa Marta (Colombia) from the 14th to the 16th of August 2013. 

The University of Magdalena will host the meeting, giving the opportunity to share the results of 

our research on our shared passion- paleopathology.  

Information about the Scientific Committee and the Organization Committee, as well as the 

suggested themes, participation modalities and assorted information, will be published very soon 

on the website www.quequen.unicen.edu.ar/paminsa/. In addition, we have created the following 

e-mail address: paminsacolombia@gmail.com. 

We are looking forward to see you in Santa Marta on August 2013! 

 

 

Claudia M. Rojas-Sepúlveda    Astrid L. Perafán Ledezma 
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